
May 22, 2007

Sundre bridge repairs reduce traffic to one lane

Sundre ... Highway 27 over the Red Deer River in Sundre will be reduced to single-lane traffic starting on
May 28 and continuing until June 18. Temporary traffic lights will be installed at the bridge to direct
motorists.  
The bridge will be undergoing urgent structural repairs.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Randy Shalagan
Bridge Manager
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(403) 340-5579 

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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